
 

Dates for this term…  

Wednesday 19th July 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

2pm, 2 adult guests per child  

 

School closes for summer 

at 3pm  

 

No Home Hub  

 

Tuesday 5th September  

Uniform Collection 

10am—2pm, Key Stage 2 

 

Wednesday 6th September  

School re-opens  

Weekly Bulletin no.33 

Friday 14th July 2023 

What a busy week we have had at Darnhall! On Wednesday school reports 
were sent home, we are so proud of all of our children for all of their hard work 
this year.  
 
Our Caterpillar Nursery Class enjoyed their garden leavers’ party and Year 6  
celebrated in style with their fabulous leaving party. Thank you to all staff 
involved. The children were absolutely amazing this afternoon in their               
performance ‘I’m an 11-year-old Get Me Out of Here!’. We would like to wish all 
of our incredible Year 6 children the best of luck in their new chapter at High 
School. You will always be a very special part of our Darnhall family.  
 
Any uniform orders made over the summer will be ready to collect on Tuesday 
5th September at Key Stage 2 from 10am—2pm.  
 
We hope that you all have a great summer break. We will see some of you at our 
summer activities. (Please see the letter sent home today.) 



Congratulations to this 

week’s attendance winners!  

Otter Class  

Otter Class have had amazing           

attendance this week. They have been 

awarded 15 minutes of extra outdoor 

play. 

School Lunches  

School lunch menus can 

be found via our website. 

Next week is Week 3. 

  

 
 

Children and 
staff have 

worked very 
hard to make our 
Tatton Flower 

Show  
display look 

amazing!  

We have received another GOLD Your 
School Games Mark Award for our inclusive 
PE Sporting Activities and Competitions. A big 
well done to Mr Dunning and all staff involved 

in our sporting trips.  



NEW DATES NEXT YEAR 


















